
 
 

 
December 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Member 
 
Firstly on behalf of NMRC committee, l want to thank you for your continued 
support during this very difficult year. 
 
Pre lockdown, the riding club ran a very successful quiz night in February. 
Due to the Government & BRC restrictions in March, all the shows we had 
organised for the rest of the year had to be cancelled. We did manage to run a 
couple of virtual Showing shows. 
 
Once the restrictions were lifted in June, we ran a successful Showing show 
clinic at Bedwell Lodge & a Dressage show at Ashendene Stud. 
 
The committee will be putting together a packed fixtures list for 2021, out very 
soon.  This will feature our usual Dressage, SJ & Showing shows, together 
with training days for each discipline. Fingers crossed that we will be able to 
run them. 
 
Don’t forget that memberships are due for renewal in January.  To thank you 
for your support during 2020 we are reducing the renewal fee for Seniors from 
£27 to £25.  Unfortunately, Juniors renewal fee is going up from £15 to £20.  
This increase brings Juniors in line with the BRC affiliation fee that we pay for 
every member. Please note that if you do not renew your membership by 31st 
January 2021, Seniors membership will be £30 & Juniors £25.   The new 
membership form is available to download from NMRC website & NMRC 
Facebook page.  You should have already received a copy via email. 
 
We hope that you will renew your membership and continue your support for 
NMRC in 2021. 
 
For and on behalf of NMRC 
 
 
Barbara Ward  
Chairman 

 


